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Subject: Feedback 
 
Dear David, 
 
The first time we met we all had the same goal in mind, we all wanted to strive to get the 
highest grades we can achieve. I am happy to say that you truly want to succeed from what I 
noticed during the last presentation we had. As the first presentation has come to an end, I 
believe it’s a good time to reflect to make sure we enhance on our next presentation. 
 
During our time working together I found out that your work is efficient and attentive to 
detail. Moreover, when you completed the introduction for our last presentation, you wanted 
to perfect it, this showed me that you are ambitious. During our meetings, I notice that you 
sometimes don’t get involved with everything and have held your opinion. I know for a fact 
that you have very bright ideas that would help in group work. Every time I have met with a 
preceptor, they always let us know how important communication and teamwork are for a 
group to succeed. I speak for the group when I say we value your ideas, and your opinion is 
very important to us. 
 
The last project was our first real test as a group, even though it was an early presentation, I 
noticed that you prefer to complete the work individually, which isn’t a bad habit, however, 
It never hurts to ask for help. I watched a video on YouTube that TED have published, the 
video is about asking for help and the affect it has on your work, the video is referenced 
below if you want to take a look at it. We would love to help you with anything you need, 
whether its work or advice.  
 
To help you in our upcoming meetings, I encourage you to make your opinion clear when 
discussing ideas. As well as I recommend you ask 3 questions in our next meeting or via text. 
If it would help you out, I can ask for your opinion in our meetings, and ask you if you have 
any questions. If you need anything feel free to text me or email me at 
abdullahodashti@arizona.edu. Thank you for your time and I wish you good luck in all your 
classes. 
 
Warm Regards, 
Abdullah Dashti 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=akiQuyhXR8o 

 

 

 
  


